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Williams Mullen Biotech IP attorney Dr. David M. Saravitz participated in a biodefense panel hosted by 

Business North Carolina magazine and co-sponsored by Williams Mullen and The North Carolina 

Biotechnology Center. Business North Carolina published an article including an edited transcript of the 

Q&A, available here.
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